




































Old School Guy of Maine, LLC – John Walton 

 

Further updates: 

 

• Paperwork has been submitted to the State of Maine to register Old School Guy of 

Maine, LLC to John Walton at 333 Millay Road, Bowdoinham, ME 04008 – will provide 

town with copy once received from state. 

• Spoke with Marc Veilleux, Public Safety Inspector from the Office of State Fire Marshall 

and was informed that there are no additional codes that need to be enforced with this 

home business. Email reply will be presented as soon as received from Mr. Veilleux. 

 

 



Old School Guy of Maine, LLC – John Walton 

 

Odor Mitigation Plan 

 

We are aware that cannabis produces odors that may not be accepted by those surrounding the 

property, so we have developed our odor mitigation plan as stated below:  

 

All flower will be stored in one of two different (due to size) airtight, smell-proof containers. 

We will not be growing or producing/extracting byproducts that would create an odor. 

When having to work with product, we will make sure that the area is well ventilated. 
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